
 
 
Announcing Online Self-Scheduling & S.I.I.I.C. Visit Changes 
In response to student feedback, the Health Service is changing how students can access our 
services.  Beginning on December 11th, students will be able to self-schedule appointments 
online through the ​Student Wellness Portal.   

● S.I.I.I.C. (Sudden Illness, Injury, or Incident Clinic) visits will now be scheduled 
throughout the day Monday-Friday to give students flexibility and reduced wait times. 
S.I.I.I.C visit appointments for the following day open up at 4:45 pm the day prior.  

● Schedule a regular appointment for some routine visits like gynecological exams, certain 
immunizations, TB testing, and more.  

 
If you have an urgent concern, please call to speak with a nurse at (781) 283-2810 during 
business hours (8:30 am - 4:30 pm).  We are always happy to answer any questions you have.  
 
Outside Labs  
Due to changes in staffing and structure and on a temporary basis the Health Service will not 
accommodate requests from outside health care providers for laboratory services.  Labs 
ordered by Health Service clinicians will still be processed.  A list of local laboratory providers is 
available on our ​website.  
 
Comings and Goings  
This semester we say thank you and farewell to several clinicians and staff members -  

● Tanya Sullivan, FNP-BC, Interim Director of Health Service (9 years) 
● Ifeoma Obiora, ANP, Per Diem Nurse Practitioner (1 year) 
● Carole Meikle, Laboratory Technologist (10 years) 

 We look forward to welcoming new faces next semester.  
 
Take a Break  
As always, please look at the wide variety of offerings for joy, relaxation, and connection during 
Reading Period & Finals at ​www.wellesley.edu/takeabreak​.  

https://www.wellesley.edu/healthservice/portal
https://www.wellesley.edu/healthservice/forms
http://www.wellesley.edu/takeabreak

